EINSTEIN MEDICAL CENTER-MICROBIOLOGY
subject:
Microbiology staff meeting
ATTENDEES:


date:  3/3/2016
AGENDA
	CATEGORY
	TOPIC
	ANNOUNCEMENT / UPDATE
	DISCUSSION

	TECHNICAL


	
	· Crypto Antigen- Reminder: the Titering procedure states to make your dilutions in plastic tubes so you can save the last dilution. If done this way, you can titer further if necessary.
· The Staph latex procedure says to rock after mixing with a plastic stick. 

· Please remember to put copies of all canceled stools for C. Diff in the binder

· Cepheid Issues:

1. MRSA TAT is getting worse, not better.  Once they arrive in Micro we have 10 minutes to get them on the instrument.  Please be more aware during Break times and at change of shift.
2. There are several specimens each month not logged in properly to CP and/or Micro. When they aren’t logged in properly, they don’t autoverify.  I will be investigating each one and sending out e-mails when appropriate.
3. Last month we had 2 GBS results that did not get verified in a timely manner.
There will now be a bin near the Cepheid to store all invalid results and all positive CT/NG. Each sheet that comes off the Cepheid printer needs to be looked at and either placed in the bin or in the accordion folder.  This will help Tanya with QA and hopefully it will catch some of these problems.
.
	·  Rocking Staph latex is not working much better. Lisa will contact the company.
· Please let Lisa know if you find a MRSA not logged in to CP so she can take the appropriate steps.

· Everyone should check the Cepheid printer for results.  It is not just the responsibility of the Culturing Bench.

	QUALITY PROGRAM
	Policies and Procedures


	· MTS- How is it going?  February 29th is the last day to complete your ConEd training quiz.
· Thanks to those who completed their weekend inventory.  Much appreciated!
· Kim Toms is working on the Veritor validation.

· There have been several clerical errors/DDR’s the past 2 months.  FYI- I have to explain each one at the monthly QA meeting . We are better than that- please be more careful.
· Stoplight report- Hood in Micro fixed, new refrigerator in Virology, waiting for parts for Virology hood

	· Staff did not have any trouble with the MTS website.  Reminded staff they can find additional CE on the website.
· Binh spoke with John Brennan.  He will put in a call regarding the Virology hood.

	SCHDULE ISSUES
	Shortages
	· Thanks to PRN’s for working extra in March.  
· Sonal has put in her resignation effective March 6th. Anyone interested in working swing shift please see me.
	Will try to get Debbie help without using OT.

	OPEN POSITIONS
	
	
Lab - Open Requisitions OPEN REQS. – EMCP/EP

11667
21420-Per Diem-Tech Lab Technologist Elkins Park replacing Lionel Ney HIRED EXTERNAL CANIDATE Shehu, Julinda

12030
21404-Supv-General Clinical
Supervisor - Microbiology replacing John Passick. Lisa Provost will be interim

21406 Lab Technologist - FT-night shift replacing Deenen Taylor-Martinez postion posted

21406 Lab Technologist-FT night shift replacing Nana Degraft (Nana’s last day is 12/18/15) position posted

21412-General Supervisor-FT dayshift EP replacing Vanessa Rawlings awarded to internal candidate Peggy Wachowski

12192
21400-Medical Secretary: II
Medical Secretary - Pathology replacing Barbara Eissler
Day OFFER PENDING


21420-Laboratory Clerk-Elkins  Park replacing Shana NewKirk  HIRED EXTERNAL CANIDATE Jimenez, Emily Marie

12746 21408-QA Manager Laboratory –Lab Administration replacing Jaclene Kokoszka
Day 

 21412-POCC (Point of Care Coordinator) Laboratory –replacing Peggy Wachowski 
Day 


	

	LAB WEEK
	LAB WEEK
	· 
	

	MICELLANEOUS
	
	· Please review and sign the following updated procedures:
· HR025.2

· AD02-004.14

· SA01-015.02

· AD02-007.03

· There are several people who have not signed the procedures/documents from our last staff meeting.  Everything (old and new) needs to be signed by March 18th.  If you have not signed by then it will be documented in your Performance Accountability log.
	· To be read and signed by March 18th.

	Additional Discussion
	
	
	· Kim Toms reminded staff that Lot-to-Lots are not being done- the cart is full.  Please take the initiative and do them.
· Dr. Miick does not like the sharps container under the hood in AFB.  We are replacing it with a red bucket.  Please double bag.

· Lisa is looking for ways to save money. Let her know if you have any ideas.


